
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

October 2024 

10/3: Ueda Parkway meeting. I attended this meeting to discuss the site conditions 
and management of the Ueda Parkway. Representatives from City and County law 
enforcement, the CHP, City Department of Community Response, RD 1000, and the 
River City Waterway Alliance were present to discuss their role in the management 
of human activity within the North Area creeks and streams. 

10/9: City of Sacramento 2024 Highwater Jamboree Planning meeting. I met 
with staff from the City and partner agencies to discuss this year’s Highwater 
Jamboree. The event will be held at the N. Natomas Regional Park on October 19th. 

10/9: City of Sacramento Sutter’s Landing ADA Trail meeting. I met with staff 
and consultants from City Parks and the State Central Valley Flood Protection Board 
to discuss the City’s plans to add ADA access to the American River at the Sutter’s 
Landing Trailhead.  

10/10: Arcade Creek Neighbor Site-visit. I met with a resident along the south 
levee of Arcade Creek to discuss management of vegetation within the floodway. 

10/11: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items consisted of routine financial 
reports, staff reports and the Bi-annual Ethics Training. 

10/17: US Army Corps of Engineers Piezometer Program meeting. I attended 
this meeting to discuss the USACE’s plan to install piezometers at various locations 
throughout the levee system. It was unclear if the USACE was installing the sensors 
to measure the effectiveness of the seepage remediation projects they have 
constructed over the last 25 years or if they were installing them to turn over to the 
non-federal sponsors to monitor future seepage conditions. A future meeting will 
expand on that discussion. 

10/19: City of Sacramento 2024 Highwater Jamboree. I staffed the District table at 
this year’s Highwater Jamboree and was assisted by Trustee L’Ecluse. We talked to 
many residents about our role in local flood control and handed out copies of the 
Sacramento Flood History Journal to interested participants. 

10/21: SAFCA Flood Coordination meeting. I met with staff from SAFCA, the City 
Department of Utilities, and the County of Sacramento Department of Water 
Resources to discuss FEMA certification, ULDC certification, and Hydraulic and 
Hydrology studies for South Sacramento. 
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